
 

January 21, 2021 

The HOA board voted on multiple transition changes the details are as follows: 

Director Douglas Cramer Voted: 

• Rick Watson to move from President to Director. 

• Abbi Manson to move from Vice President to President. 

This vote was backed by a second from Board Member Eric Hall and approved by Board Member Kris 

Hanchette. 

Douglas also formally resigned from the Board of Bryn Mar HOA Board of Directors.  Douglas has 

departed on good terms and his many hours of service to the Bryn Mar HOA is greatly appreciated. 

The board has also approved the addition of Mark Tillman as Treasurer.  The HOA leadership team 

welcomes Mark to the team. 


